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Technical Review Branch Chiefs

REVIEW OF PRELIMINARY TECHWICAL SPECIFICATIONS AT CP STAGE FOR
WNP-1 AND PEBBLE SPRINGS

You are reminded that each TR branch is responsible for the reviewing
of technical specificatiors in the PSAR. This responsibility is in
addition to any being exercised by the QA branch in Reactor Projects.

The schedule for requestiag additional information and stating staff
positions on technical specifications is, of course, the same as for
the other aspects of your review (see Q-1, Q-2 and SER draft input
target dates). For Pebble Springs these dates are 12/13/74, 4/11/75,
and 8/1/75 respectively. SER inputs to LPM should address the accept-~
ability of the appropriate preliminary technical specifications relative
to the requirements of snctiom 50.34(a)(5) of 10 CFR 50. Regarding the
WPPSS 1, 4 review, several branches have already submitted their SER
input and none of these have specifically addressed the acceptability
of the PSAR Chapter 16 material. These branches should provide a
suppiemental statement t> Rsactor Projects covering the review of the
PSAR Chapter 16 material as appropriate to the systems reviewed by
each branch.
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